
 

PARKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
WHERE WE ARE PROUD TO BE PANTHERS 

 

We may not be able to meet in person,  

but we are still excited to meet you online!  

 Please plan to join us for: 
 

2020-2021 VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE 
 

 

 
 

 

Monday, August 17th, 2020 
 

Grades PK-2 & Special Programs 6:00-7:00 pm 
 

Grades 3-5 7:10-8:10 pm 
 

 

All Open Houses will be held Virtually through Microsoft TEAMS.  Please check out our 

website at www.browardschools.com/parkside for more information on how to log on to 

Clever and TEAMS.  Your teachers should be reaching out to you prior to this day to 

share the web link. 

 

 

We hope to see you there!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.browardschools.com/parkside

